
Minutes of the Port Edwards Police and Fire Commission 

Special Meeting – Tuesday, May 23, 2023 –5 p.m. @ Buehler Center 

Present: Commissioners Blum, Stewart Thomasgard, Schaffer, and Weiland. Also present was Fire Chief 

Worden. No other citizens were present. 

Meeting was called to order by President Stewart at 5 p.m. All commissioners were present and there 

were no additional comments from President Stewart. There were no additions or corrections to the 

minutes of the May 1st 2023 meeting.  Motion by Blum, second by Thomasgard to approve. All in favor. 

There was no public comment. 

Motion by Schaffer, second by Thomasgard to go into closed session pursuant to WI Statute 

Sec.19.85(1)(c) at 5: 09 p.m. to receive a report from Commissioners Thomasgard and Schaffer 

concerning a PEFD applicant. The Commission voted to return to open session at 5:19 p.m. Motion by 

Schaffer, second by Blum all in favor. 

Following the return to open session, The Commission voted to approve the application of the candidate 

pending successful completion of a physical examination and a successful background check by Chief 

Drew. Motion by Thomasgard, second by Weiland. All in favor. There were no additional comments. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the PEPFC will be on Monday, June 5th at 5 p.m. @ the Buehler 

Center. Motion by Blum, second by Thomasgard to adjourn at 5:28 p.m. All in favor.  

 

 

Leo Thomasgard 

PEPFC Secretary 

 

 


